
City of Santa Barbara  
Parks and Recreation Department 

 
Memorandum 
 

 
DATE: April 20, 2022 
 
TO: Mayor and Council 
 Parks and Recreation Commission 
 
FROM: Creeks Restoration and Water Quality Improvement Program 

Citizens Advisory Committee 
 
SUBJECT: RECOMMENDATION FOR THE CREEKS DIVISION FISCAL 

YEAR 2023 BUDGET 

 
On April 20, 2022, the Creeks Restoration and Water Quality Improvement Citizens 
Advisory Committee (Committee) reviewed the proposed Creeks Division Fiscal Year 
2023 budget and approved (6/0) the following motion: 
 

The Committee recommends approval of the proposed Creeks Division 
Fiscal Year 2023 Budget to the Parks and Recreation Commission and the 
City Council. 
 

 
 
cc: Rebecca Bjork, City Administrator 
 Keith DeMartini, Finance Director 
 Jill Zachary, Parks and Recreation Director 
 Tina Nelson, Parks and Recreation Business Manager 
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